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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

Due to staff illness and our Photocopy machine being out of action we have 

two weeks of no newsletter. Our apologies for any inconvenience. 

 

Following advertisement and merit selection, I would like to congratulate 

Penny Sweeney on being appointed as Caniaba’s Assistant Principal 

Curriculum and Instruction. This is a permanent 1 day/week position.  

 

Tell Them From Me Survey 

Caniaba PS takes feedback from our parent and community seriously and we 

certainly act on this feedback where we can. We required at least 10 

responses from the Tell Them From Me survey to receive a report. We only 

received 6 responses. The survey is now closed, so sadly this year we will 

not receive a report. 

 

Year 4/5/6 are currently working hard to complete their PIPs (personal 

interest projects) and are also looking forward to showing you their projects 

from their recent shared reading of “The Borrowers”. A display has been set 

up in the school library. 

 

We have our final full-day Kindergarten Transition Day for 2023 next 

Tuesday 29th November. 

 

Attached to today’s newsletter is a permission form for students to travel to 

Ballina on Thursday 1st December, to go to Ten Pin Bowling and Ballina 

Water Slide. This has been generously funded by Wallsend PS as a 

fundraiser to assist schools who were flood affected.  

 

Jude Voisey 

Principal 

 

Uniforms 

If any family's wish to use their Education Hardship Funds for the purchase 

of uniforms before the end of this school year this needs to be done by the 

end of the school day on Friday 2nd December (week 8) for administrative 

purposes. After this date it will not be possible, and purchases will have to 

wait until Term 1 2023. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation, 

P&C team 
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DATES TO NOTE 

 
TERM 4 
 
22 Nov - P&C Meeting 7pm 
 
29 Nov – Kinder 2023  

Orientation Day  
8.30 - 2.30 pm 
 

29 Nov – Year 6 Transition  
  River Sec. College 
 

1 Dec – Ballina Ten Pin Bowl  
& Water Slide 
 

5 Dec – Sport & Rec Onsite  
Visit 
 

14 Dec – Year 6 Farewell &  
Formal Assembly 
 11 a.m. 
Xmas Tree night  
6 – 7:30 p.m. 
 

15 Dec – Fun Day 
 
16 Dec – Year 6 High Tea.  

Students finish 
 
19/20 Dec – Staff  

Development Days 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Principal:      Jude Voisey 

Ph:           6621 4309  

Fax:            6622 0260 

Mobile No:     
Email:  caniaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                        
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Canteen Roster Term 4 2022 
DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 7 
25th Nov 

Tracy A Tenielle H 

Week 8 
2nd Dec 

Carolyn K Kira S 

Week 9 
9th Dec 

Sally D Sarah R 

School Concert 

Photos 
(More to follow each week) 

 

Kindy 

Orientation 

Day 


